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AGENDA: 11/10/98

November 2, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: APPOINTMENT TO FIRE DEPARTMENT ADVISORY COMMISSION
(REPRESENTATIVE OF PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT)

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from John Fantham, Public Works Director,
requesting that the Board make a change in the department's
representative to the Fire Department Advisory Commission.
Therefore, in accordance with County Code Chapter 2.119, I
recommend the appointment of Susann Rogberg as the representative
of the Public Works Department to the Fire Department Advisory
Commission.

Sinczely,

K. BEAUTZ, Chai
of Supervisors

JKB:ted
Attachment

cc: John Fantham, Public Works Director
Susann Rogberg, Public Works Department
Fire Department Advisory Commission
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County of Santa Cm% w2
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA 950604070
(831) 454-2160 FAX (831) 454-2385 TDD (831) 454-2123

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

October 30, 1998

SUPERVISOR JAN BEAUTZ, CHAIRPERSON
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  California 95060

SUBJECT: FIRE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Dear Chairperson Beautz:

On April 15, 1997, the Board established the Fire Department Advisory Committee.
This committee now has a vacancy for a Public Works member. In order to fill this vacancy it is
necessary for the Board of Supervisors to appoint a designee to represent our department.
Accordingly, I am writing to request that Susann Rogberg, Senior Departmental Administrative
Analyst for the Operations Division of Public Works be appointed to the committee. Ms. Rogberg
is located in the Public Works Department, 701 Ocean Street, Room 410H,  Santa Cruz, CA
95060, and can be reached at 454-2378.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours truly,

SRL:bbs

FACB

w JOHN A. FANTHAM ’
Director of Public Works
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